
March 10, 2025 

Dear Dr. Filipiak, 

I am writing this letter to inform Lisle District 202 of my intent to retire at the conclusion of the 

2027-2028 school year. I have enjoyed working for the district and feel very fortunate for the 

opportunity to spend most of my career here. 
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April L. Sanko 
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